
 
 
 
 
     November 8, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Cristina Mousel, MS, CRC 
Vocational Rehabilitation Counselor 
Paralyzed Veterans of America 
McGuire Veterans Medical Center 
1201 Broad Rock Blvd, Room 1-T126 
Richmond, VA 23249 
 
 
Dear Ms. Mousel: 
 

On behalf of the Office of Small Business and Civil Rights (SBCR) at the U.S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission (NRC), I would like to thank you for taking part in our first Small 

Business Seminar and Matchmaking Event this past August.  Your presentation was of great 

interest, and your topics were particularly timely given the emphasis on the contributions that 

veterans, disabled and non-disabled, offer the workforce and society.  We received many 

positive comments from attendees about the quality and enthusiastic delivery of your 

presentation.  Your contributions were significant and directly contributed to the success of the 

event. 

 

Again, thank you for giving your invaluable time and sharing your important message.  

We enjoyed working with you and we hope to involve you in future seminars at the NRC. 

       Sincerely, 
     
       /RA/ 
        
 

Vonna L. Ordaz, Director 
       Office of Small Business and Civil Rights 
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